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[Date]

Dear [Name]

I am writing to express my support for Senate Bill 705 authorizing the regulation of telemedicine by professional licensing boards; and providing for insurance coverage of telemedicine. 
This bill will allow patients, clients, and school children from across the Commonwealth to receive essential services from a variety of health providers including communication disorders professionals. Furthermore, when face to face services are not possible, telemedicine offers an effective alternative to those in need of speech pathology or audiology services. 

[Insert anonymized example story here if applicable].

The current temporary provision for telemedicine will expire on June 30th. Please consider supporting the continued access of your constituents to telemedicine through an extension of that temporary waiver or through passage of SB 705.  

Thank you for considering this request.
Sincerely,
[Name]
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